
From: Employment Advisory Department (support@us-benefits.org)  
To: <Name or Email Address> 
Subject: Verification Required:” 2nd Request 
      
 
 
Dear Mr. Doe: 
 
This is our 2nd email to inform you that we have received your initial request for Unemployment 
Assistance. 
 
Our system indicated that you did not completed step 2, until you do, we will not be able to offer 
you any further assistance.  You can either cancel your request, and we will delete your 
information, or you can go back to the registration form to continue.   
 
To go back to the registration form, click below: 
 Click here to continue your unemployment registration 

 
Please understand that your chances of getting denied go up the longer you wait to submit your 
official application. 
 
Don’t miss any of your benefit payments.  Click the link below: 
 Click here for the unemployment registration form 

 
Support Team 
 
Employment Advisory Department 
 


